Dear Target Manager, 
I’m writing to let you know that I’m deeply offended by the intolerance shown in Target’s recent statement of “inclusivity” by allowing people to use the restroom or fitting room of their choice, regardless of their biological gender. 
Although Target has stated this upholds inclusivity, in reality, it is incredibly insensitive toward families raising children and even toward women in general. Despite the shifts in culture, I do not want to put my daughters or those I love in a private place where any man, including a sexual predator, could walk in. 
I am aware that Target has suggested those who feel this way use the single-stall restroom, when available. I do not understand why, when there is already a single-stall for those who, for whatever reason, are not comfortable using the gender-specific restroom, Target doesn’t simply encourage them to use the single-stall restroom. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Because of these concerns, I will no longer be shopping at Target, and I am asking you to consider the millions of customers who are offended and uncomfortable with Target’s corporate stance on this issue. 
Respectfully,
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